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Multi-beam Bathymetric Survey on inshore part of Interconnector – Qalet Marku 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a multi-beam 

bathymetric survey will be carried out on the inshore part of the Interconnector Cable. 

 

The multi-beam bathymetric survey will start from the coast at Qalet Marku from point A 

and will follow the route to point B and extend 3Km outwards to point C, as shown on the 

attached chart. 

 

      Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 

A    (Coast – Qalet Marku)   35° 56’.560   014° 26’.960 

B      35° 57’.769   014° 27’.276 

C      35° 58’.136   014° 27’.716 

 

The survey will start with immediate effect and is expected to be completed by Sunday 

10th April 2022. 

 

The support vessels “Sea Express 4” or “Sea Express 5” will be used during the survey. 

 

During the survey the vessels will be restricted in their ability to manoeuvre therefore a 

wide berth of 500m is requested.  

 

The support vessel will be moving slowly and will display the international code of Signals 

flag “D” during the survey. 

 

Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with 

caution and at slow speed.  All vessels shall give the above support vessels “Sea Express 

4” and “Sea Express 5” a wide berth and are to cooperate with the survey team.  

 

They are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by 

Marsaxlokk VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 




